PROPOSED RENEWAL OF THE SIMPLIFIED PLANNING ZONE AT SLOUGH TRADING ESTATE
PUBLIC CONSULTATION 
SEGRO and Slough Borough Council are consulting on the renewal of the Simplified Planning Zone (SPZ) at Slough Trading Estate 
The draft SPZ and supporting information can be viewed on the Council’s website www.slough.gov.uk/planningpolicy or viewed at Slough Borough Council, Planning Services, St Martin’s Place, 51 Bath Road, Slough, SL1 3UF between the hours of 9:30 am and 4:45 pm by appointment.
A public exhibition of the proposals is being held at the Slough Aspire Centre, 350 Edinburgh Avenue, Slough Trading Estate, SL1 4TU on the:
22nd and 23rd January and 3rd February between 8.00am and 7.00 pm
Please come along to find out more about the proposals and share your views with us.

If you require any further information or have any questions then please contact:

Kerry Hobbs

Slough Borough Council

Planning Services 

St Martin’s Place

51 Bath Road

Slough 

SL1 3UF
Telephone: 01753 477431
	
	


Please send your comments to Kerry Hobbs (at the above address) or email them to planningpolicy@slough.gov.uk
